Unions make progress with "health offensive"
campaign

= Austria

Public and private sector health unions (younion, GOD, vida and GPA-djp) have
joined with the chamber of labour and chamber of doctors in a campaign - "health
offensive". The aim is to achieve major change across the health and long-term care
sectors and tackle some of the long-standing issues of understaffing and overwork
that have been exposed by the impact of COVID-19. The unions have managed to
establish a structured dialogue with the health ministry to address seven key issues
- staffing, working conditions, training, career development, investment and
ensuring service provision.
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